
Hi everyone, 
 
As you know, we are holding our Christmas Fayre on 30th 
November 1pm-4pm. We are looking for helpers to help with 
the stalls in order to make this event a success. All monies 
made go to help fund trips, prizes and treats for our children. 
Recently we have contributed to the P7 hoodies, supported 
the class cinema trips and bought prizes and refreshments 
for parties, as well as buying items for each of the classes to 
use.  
 

If anyone can help even for an hour, can you please contact Jena 
Davies 07904563704 or Steph Black 07896432969 with what you 
can do. We need support with the bingo, manning stalls and tuck 
shop and helping with Guess the Reindeer’s Name.  
 
We are also still on the lookout for raffle prizes and all donations to 
the bottle stall are welcome.  
 
We look forward to your ongoing support and to continue raising 
funds to help our children in the school.  
 
Thank you. 
Calside Parent Council.  
 


